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ANNOUNCEMENT: BOX OFFICE CLOSURE FOR THE 15TH 

MALAYSIA GENERAL ELECTION 
  
Dear Valued Customer, 
                                          
Please be informed that our Box Office will be closed from Friday 18th Nov 2022 to 
Monday 21st Nov 2022 for the 15th Malaysia General Election (GE15). 
 
We will resume our operation on Tuesday 22nd November 2022 from 10:30am to 
6:30pm. 
 
For tickets purchase, kindly visit our website at www.mpo.com.my 
 
Reach us via e-mail at boxoffice@dfp.com.my OR contactus@dfp.com.my for 
additional inquiries. 
 
Feel free to browse through our website and social media for any updates. 
 
Thank you. 

http://www.mpo.com.my/
mailto:boxoffice@dfp.com.my
mailto:contactus@dfp.com.my

